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Holy Childhood Open House 
 

Families of Holy Childhood, 
 
And I hope everyone is enjoying their summer vacation!  My name is Tim Keefe and I 
will be serving you as Principal of Holy Childhood Catholic School.  I am very excited to 
begin this opportunity with you here in Mascoutah. 
 
I wanted to send you information as it pertains to our Annual Open House here at 
School.    
 

What:    Holy Childhood Catholic School Open House 
When:   Thursday, August 11 
Where:  We will begin in the gymnasium 
Who:      Students with last name’s A – L will be from 6:00 – 6:45 
               Students with last name’s M – Z will be from 7:15 – 8:00 
 
We are splitting up the times to accommodate everyone and not be overcrowded.   You 
start at your designated time in the gym; I will introduce myself, staff members, quickly 
address some key issues and provide general information.   We will then dismiss to your 
child’s classrooms where you will be able to drop off your child’s school supplies and 
briefly meet with your teacher.   
 
If you cannot make your designated time, that is not a problem, simply come to the time 
that works best for you.    
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office at 566-2922.   

"Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your 
ways submit to him, and he will make your paths straight."  Proverbs 3:5-6 

School is the perfect place to practice putting your trust in Jesus and knowing that he 
has greater plans than you can imagine.   We hope to begin that practice here at Holy 
Childhood.  First day of attendance is Tuesday, August 16! 
 
Blessings, 
Tim Keefe, Principal 
Holy Childhood Catholic School 


